
 
March 27, 2019 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yong Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Via RESS 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
Re: Board File EB-2018-0287 – Utility Remuneration 
 Board File EB-2018-0288 – Responding to Distributed Energy Resources 
 
In response to the Ontario Energy Board’s (“OEB”) letter to stakeholders dated March 15, 2019, 
Energy+ wishes to confirm its interest in participating in the consultations regarding Utility 
Remuneration and Distributed Energy Resources. 
 
Energy+ is not seeking cost awards for participation in these consultations. 
 
All correspondence related to these consultations should be addressed to: 
 
Sarah Hughes, CPA, CA, C. Dir. 
Chief Financial Officer 
Energy+ Inc. 
1500 Bishop St. 
Cambridge, ON N1R 5X6 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Energy+ Inc. 
 

 
 
 
Sarah Hughes, CPA, CA 
Chief Financial Officer 
 
Encl. 


